
I am writing to oppose HB 2543. This is an unconstitutional assault on the Second Amendment. If you are not a convicted criminal 
then you cannot and should not have Constitutional rights voided by random governmental officials statues or legislative fiat. I will 
seek representation and assistance to bring class action against the bill should it pass


